Q Inkpen Primary School
\m— Friday 5% October

Harvest Services

Thank you to everyone who attended our “Welcome Evening” last
month.

We have 2 celebrations planned before half term, the first being our
Harvest Assembly which is being held at 9.05 on Friday 12"
October. We will be taking donations for the food bank so ask that the
children bring in something on Friday for the assembly from the list on
the back.

The church is also collecting for the same very worthwhile charity and
we will be taking our contributions up to the church where the choir will
be singing on Sunday 14" October.

Everyone is welcome to attend both services

Also coming up before half term we are holding another Family
Learning Afternoon, which are always very good fun, so please save
the date!

Friday 19" October @ 1.30pm

| can’t believe half term is nearly here already!




Particular Needs for the Food Bank:

Tinned meat

Tinned Vegetables
Pasta Sauce

Tea

Coffee (instant)
Tinned Fruit

Tinned Rice Pudding
Tinned/Carton Custard
Toothpaste
Deodorant

Shampoo

Washing up Liquid
Toilet Rolls



